

Fiona McBrierty.
Development Planning.
West Lothian Civic Centre.
Howden South Road.
Livingston.
EH54 6FF.

West Lothian Council
Development Management

2 6 007 2315
Date
Baf No.
Red 10

October 19, 2015

Hillview Avenue, Broxburn, West Lothian

Dear Fiona

I am writing with reference to the proposed use of the green space between Hillview Avenue and the playing fields and the Industrial Estate.

I grew up in Hillview Avenue and my r

Broxburn has had a huge level of new housing and development over the last few years and has grown substantially in size. The green areas are not as prevalent as they once were and this area at the top of Hillview Avenue is very well used and appreciated by the locals, and is also used by residents of the neighboring areas. It also serves as a natural break from the industrial area and was deliberately designed as such over 45 years ago.

I understand the need for more social housing in Broxburn, but there are other areas which would be much more appropriate than loosing more open green space, trees and wildelife.

If you can please note my concerns for any further planning meetings and future proposals.

Yours sincerely
Tom Brechney